
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Wednesday 29th November 2017 

 
Dear Parents and Families 
 
Congratulations to our recent Golden Table winners who have shown great behaviour and manners at lunchtime, Early 
Years dined at the Golden Table last Friday and 3AP are celebrating their well-deserved treat on Friday this week.  Well 
done to you all, the Midday Team are very proud of you. 
 
Please ensure that your child is sent in with a coat as the weather is getting rapidly colder, please also make sure gloves, 
hats and scarves are named if possible, many thanks.   
 
The children know it’s Christmas jumpers or a red jumper on Friday please for our non-uniform day, this is in return for a 
donation for the Christmas Fair on 8th December, details were included in last week’s newsletter (please refer to the 
note below from the PTA). 
 
Both Key Stage 2 church visits for Christmas start at 2pm, we will be walking the children up to St John’s and back in time 
for the end of the school day.  We are very grateful to St. John’s for inviting us to host our KS2 Christmas Celebration 
there as the space means as many parents and grandparents who would like to attend can, whereas in school we are 
limited with numbers.  Years 3 and 5 Monday 18th December, Year 4 and 6 Tuesday 19th December. 
 
A reminder that school closes on Thursday 21st December and we return after the Christmas break on Monday 8th 
January 2018.   
    
Please see attached flyer re: our Christmas Lunch menu.  We need your child’s choices by Wednesday 6th December for 
catering purposes, so please complete the form and return it to school as soon as possible. 
 
Reminder of Dates for your diary 
 
Year 5 Celebration Assembly – Friday 1st December 
Non Uniform Day - Friday 1st December (Children to wear either a Christmas themed jumper or a Red jumper). 
Christmas Fair – Friday 8th December 5.30pm 
Early Years Christmas Celebration, followed by Early Years Stay & Play – Tuesday 12th December 9.15am 
Key Stage 1 Christmas Performance – Wednesday 13th December 9.15am, dress rehearsal for Grandparents.  
Christmas Dinner – Wednesday 13th December 
Key Stage 1 Christmas Performance – Thursday 14th December 9.15am 
Key Stage 1 Christmas Performance – Friday 15th December 2.00pm 
Key Stage 2 visits to church – Years 3 & 5 18th December & Years 4 & 6 19th December – at 2.00 pm 
Key Stage 1 Christmas Party – 20th December  
Key Stage 2 Christmas Party – 21st December 
Inset Day – 22nd December – School Closed 
School reopens – Monday 8th January 2018 
 



 

 

Messages from PTA 
 
Thank You to Cat Foggon for co-ordinating the Christmas Card project along with the hard work of the children and 
teachers.  We raised a fantastic £442! 
 
Please see attached flyer re: raffle prizes as donated by Eurocamp for our Christmas Fair. 
 
A reminder of Donations for the Christmas Fair 
Early Years & Year 1 – New Toy, Years 2, 3 & 4 Chocolate or New Toiletries, Years 5 & 6 Alcohol.  Please bring these in on 
Non Uniform Day, this Friday. 
 
Plea for helpers at Christmas Fair on Friday 8th December – we really need your support to make this evening a success. 
If you are able to help man a stall, set up or clear away on the day please e-mail pta@hartfordprimary.cheshire.sch.uk 
for further information. 
 
If you are interested in advertising your business in the Christmas Fair brochure, we can offer a full page ad at £25, (A5) 
or £15 for half a page.  Please e-mail PTA if you would like to be featured. 
 
Readers for last week were: Imogen D and Ben W in 6MW (apologies for not advising on last week’s newsletter due to 
staff illness) 
 
Readers of the week  
 

EYJD 
Harry G 
Scarlett S 

1LM 
Oliver P 
Jacob A 

2EB 
Laycee M 
Alex L 

3AP 
Connie M 
Matthew K 

4FD 
Ivy H 
James S 

5MH 
Imogen E 
Kaiden N 

6CL 
/ 

EYMR 
Eva-Louise A 
Megan C 

1NC 
Charlotte M 
Isobella H 

2SG 
Evan W 
Florence P 

3LM 
Taylor D 
Lucas W 

4NR 
Sam M 
Morgan J 

5SH 
Tom W 
Freya G 

6MW 
Tom C 
Taryn B 

 
This Friday’s Celebration Assembly will be hosted by Year 5 at 2.45pm prompt in the main hall.  
 
Many thanks for your continued support. 
Kind regards 

 
Miss M Fairweather 
Headteacher 
 
Responsibility, Respect, Aspiration and Pride 
 
………….…………….......................................................................................................................................... 

 
AMENDMENTS TO SCHOOL RECORDS 

 
Child’s Name: _______________________________________________________ Class: _________ 

Please amend details for my child as follows (e.g. phone number, address, contact details): 
 

________________________________________________________________________________________ 

________________________________________________________________________________________ 

________________________________________________________________________________________ 

mailto:pta@hartfordprimary.cheshire.sch.uk

